
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Please accept my sincere congratulations and best wishes on the monumental 
30th anniversary of Falun Dafa Day celebrations. Many of you fled from 
persecution in China and I am glad you have chosen Canada as your home. I 
stand with you as you continue to peacefully endure unimaginable adversity; 
and I support your persistence in upholding freedom.  
 
Wishing you my very best. 
  

 
 
Belinda Karahalios, MPP 
Cambridge 
 


